
 

Township of Egg Harbor 

Veterans Advisory Board 
Cardiff VFW Post 8098  

3029 Spruce Avenue, EHT 
November 19, 2012 

 
MINUTES 

 
Committeeman Hodson called the Meeting to Order. 
 
Committeeman Hodson read the Opening Statement pursuant to the Open Public 
Meetings Act.        
 
Committeeman Hodson led the Pledge of Allegiance and members held a moment of 
silence for the departed.                              
 
Roll Call: Robert Dodson – Absent, excused 
  William Hegarty- Present 
  Paul Hodson – Present 
  Douglas Lundberg, Jr. – Present 
  Pat Moschetto – Present 
  Dan Clayton – Present 
  Mike Ebert – Absent 
  John Rush – Present 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Veterans Day Essays 
 
The regular meeting of the EHT Veterans Advisory Board was modified so the board 
could judge the 2012 student essay contest on “What Does Veterans Day Mean to Me.”  
The board received 7 entries from Fernwood Avenue Middle School and 13 entries from 
Alder Avenue Middle School. 
 
The board chose 3 student essays from each school.  The following essays from 
Fernwood Avenue School; First Place Nicole Belber, Second Place Brianna Bracey and 
Third Place Amadeous Co.  Winners from Alder Avenue School; First Place Allyson 
Dowling, Second Place Jessica Ireland and Third Place Vincent Costanzi. 
 
All winners are invited to attend the November 21st  Township Committee Meeting at 
Town Hall.  The board will have the winning students read their essays and receive 
certificates of appreciation from the Veterans Advisory Board and Township Committee.  
The board is trying to get some kind of prizes for the winners; Committeeman Hodson 
working on that. 
 
Due to the holidays, the board voted to not meet in December.   
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ADJOURNMENT 
 
Next meeting scheduled for Monday, January 28, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the VFW. 
 
Motion Hodson second Rush to adjourn the meeting.  Vote:  all present voted, yes. 
 
 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      John Rush, Member 
      Secretary 
      
 
 
 
 


